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Stars of the Week!

Homework

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 
T h i s week we have been reading the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ 

by Eric Carle. Through this story we have been exploring the life cycle of a butterfly. The 
children have learnt some new vocabulary:  

Cocoon	 	 Chrysalis 	 	 Pupae  	 	 Metamorphosis 	 	  

We had a delivery of some little caterpillars and we are going to enjoy watching t h e m 
grow and change over the next few weeks! At forest school we used natural 
objects to make our own butterflies. The children worked hard to make sure that 
their wings had symmetrical designs. 

We are going to continue our theme of ‘In the Garden’ 
and begin to look at flowers. We will be reading the story, 
‘Sam Plants a Sunflower’. We are going to be planting our 
very own sunflower seeds and seeing who can grow the 
tallest sunflower! 

Your home learning challenge this week is to make your own 
butterfly. You could use paint, crayons, collage materials 
etc. Try and be as creative as possible! We look forward to 
seeing your butterflies on Seesaw! 

Eliza  
Miyah 
Denzel 

Sulayman 

Requests
Several cardigans/jumpers have gone missing recently. Can we please 
ask that everyone checks that the right items have come home. Can we 
also ask that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with names.    
Thank you! 

Next Week


